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Pablo Rubio

Subject: FW: Entertainment licence approval for 4th n Vine

From: rhardebeck@yahoo.com [mailto:rhardebeck@yahoo.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 26, 2014 8:02 AM
To: cityclerk
Cc: 4th N Vine
Subject: Entertainment licence approval for 4th n Vine

Whomever it may concern, My name is Robert Hardebeck and I live on 4th St in Retro Row. I have been a 
resident there for over 6 years and my profession is a Surgical Technologist. The Retro Row area has improved 
significatly over the years since I have been a resident and infact I would not be surprised if property values 
even increased. I have known the owners of 4th n Vine over the years and I state that they are very responsible 
and merit approval of an Entertainment Permit. Lets continue to improve Retro Row and not have the other 
alternative of abandoned boutique shops. Any questions please call me at 949 235-7048.Robert Hardebeck 

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android
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CORRESPONDENCE - Robert Hardebeck


